
 

 

WE ARE EXCITED TO SEE YOU! 

July 16, 2020 
  
Hi everyone!  We hope you are all healthy.  We have decided to keep our doors OPEN and welcome you 
for some safe, sanitized, family fun! 
  
YOUR SAFETY IS OUR HIGHEST PRIORITY 
Our first week back was great and allowed us to learn to operate in this new era. We are diligently 
working through every aspect of this unprecedented situation -- taking care of our customers, taking care 
of our employees and taking care of our business.  
  
We have taken major steps and precautions and implemented numerous new protocols to assure that our 
employees and our guests are as safe as possible. 
   
We are operating at 50% capacity and have extra staff dedicated to cleaning and sanitizing behind 
guests. We will provide sanitizer stations, disinfectant and hand sanitizer. Our employees will wear face 
masks and are being temperature-screened every day before clocking in. Social distancing will be in 
place with empty lanes between every group. House balls and shoes will be cleaned after every use. And, 
so much more. 
  
OUR NEW OPERATING HOURS 
Until things get back to "normal" our hours will be: 
Monday through Friday - 11:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
Saturday & Sunday - 12:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
  
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT 
We want to thank everyone who has supported us by coming out since we have opened. We appreciate 
you being part of our family. 
  
Thank you, and stay safe. We hope to see you on the lanes soon. 
  
Wishing you striking success, 
 
Gary & Nancy Schenk and the entire staff of B&B Lanes 
 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?VictoryLanesEventsEn/d6602019c5/f5ebfe2b42/83ab9d6edb

